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This bill originally began as a "study," but it has since been amended to include 

provisions that impose unconstitutional restrictions, raise age limits, and add new 

limitations on lands adjacent to certain public areas. It is deeply concerning that 

legislators—such as Senator Floyd Prozanski—would support the submission of an 

amendment that undermines the Second Amendment rights of all Oregonians. 

 

The practice of "gut and stuff"—where legislation is introduced under one premise 

and later replaced with entirely different content—is a deliberate tactic used to 

obscure true intentions and limit public scrutiny. Such actions are irresponsible and 

should not be used to erode constitutional rights. 

 

I sincerely hope these tactics are brought to light during the next election cycle, and 

that voters hold Senator Prozanski accountable for supporting this approach. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill, and I strongly oppose the procedural manipulation that 

appears designed to suppress public input on a matter of such significance. 


